
TOWN OF HUDSON
Office of the Town Administrator

12 School Street
Hudson, New Hampshire 03051

To: Board of Selectmen

From: Steve Malizia, Town Administrator ,..Y

Date: December 6, 2022

Re: Application for Payment from Capital Reserve Funds

Attached please find seven (7) Applications for Payment from Capital Reserve Funds.
They are as follows:

I. Assessing
2. Assessing
3. Fire
4. Fire
5. Police
6. Police
7. Sewer/Drains

Future Property Revaluation CRF
Future Property Revaluation CRF
Communications & Infrastructure CRF
Fire Apparatus Refurb & Replace CRF
Police Safety Equipment CRF
PoLice Safety Equipment CRF
VacCon Truck Replacement CRF

$ 66,244.39
$ 38,530.18
$659,000.00
$170,000.00
S 69,953.44
$ 35,293,30
$391,960.00

The Trustees of Trust Funds have requested that the Board approve the disbursements
from the capital reserve funds. The Board of Selectmen are the agents to expend for all
of the above listed funds and there are sufficient hinds in each capital reserve fund to
make the disbursements, Should the Board of Selectmen vote to approve the
disbursements, the following motion is appropriate:

Motion: To approve (lie disbursements from the accounts listed above in the total
amount of $1,430,981.30.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact
me.

Selectman Morin made a motion, seconded by Selectman McGrath to approve the disbursements from the
accounts listed above in the total amount of $1,430,981.30. Carried 5-0.
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